
                                                                                         

 

                    THE CHILDREN HOLIDAY PROGRAM 2019.               

    

  

  

The CHILDREN HOLIDAY PROGRAM  

provides a chance for all children to display their talents and the 
mastery of spelling to be part of a high-profile training national wide 
by taking part in: 
PUBLIC SPEAKING, DEBATE AND SPELLING BEE. 
  

  

The aim of the program is to help build their confidence, self-expression, self-awareness, self-esteem and 
widen their imagination about the people they communicate to.  

  

THE CONTEST:  

• Students from Kigali, North, East, West and southern province are taking part in the Holiday 

Training Program. Parents are given a chance to register their own children at 20,000Rwf only 

including a daily half-day training. It is to our concern to see every child taking part in the program 
to see the majority participating. Whoever joins the training automatically joins the Spelling Bee. 

 

• The Holiday Program is conducted in Kigali at Little Bears Montessori School at Kimihurura next 

to sundowner. The training starts as you clear your registration to 20th December 2019. Only 
children between 8–15 years of age are taking part in the training.  

 

• With spelling, the words are got from all the subjects e.g. English, Science. Social Studies and 

Mathematics majorly from the Merriam-Webster dictionary.  

 

• Best spellers will win many prizes including certificates of participation.   

  

      

The Chief Executive Officer and founder of CHILDREN HOLIDAY PROGRAMS RWANDA.  

“Holiday Programs are important, but learning Public Speaking, Debating and spelling can be 

frustrating, perplexing and bewildering. Our aim through the Holiday programs is to help to make 

holidays useful to our children and full of entertaining.  
I’m very excited to be launching the 2019 Holiday Program and wish all the children taking part the 

best of luck. I hope your child will take the opportunity to enter and fingers crossed that I might see 

them all at the 2019 championship Grand Finale”.  

  

 

Find out more at  ”spelling Rwanda” (Facebook page) and Rwanda National spelling Bee  on YouTube.  
        Or write to us on:    brainteasersrwanda@gmail.com  

                                                    Or you call us on: +250 784 582 859 / +250 738 777 111.  


